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Dear fellow Residents, 7th May 2018 
 
Dr Brendan Blair presently visits patients in the Care Centre on an ad hoc basis.  
 
He will be consulting in the Care Centre Clinic for our Evergreen Residents on 
Monday 14th May from 08:00 - 14:00 and again on  
Monday 28th May from 08:00 - 14:00. 
 
Appointments should be made with Sipho, the Care Centre Ward Secretary, on 
ext 220.  
 
A copy of your Medical Aid card, as well as your ID, needs to be handed to Sipho 
BEFORE the appointment in order to assist with the administration and not on the 
day of your appointment. Sipho will gladly assist you in making copies if you are 
unable to do so.  
 
 
 
 
Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications (chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 
 
 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about Dr Brendan Blair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


